Jane Rasely

From: William H Standley <wstandley@mac.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2019 2:21 PM

To: PCD

Subject: Hotel Winslow comment

My neighbors gave me a summary of the recent meeting. | think the development as proposed is totally out of place if
not delusional on the part of the developers.

Bill Standley. Bjune Dr. SE.



